
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
From the Principal . . . . . . . . . . . 
 
Year 3 Sleep Over 
Our Year 3 teachers have organised a Sleep Over for 
their students.  This will take place this Thursday night 
1st December, followed by an excursion to the 
Narrandera Fisheries on Friday, 2nd December.  Students 
have been given the information, so please have a read 
and return the note and money as soon as possible.  
The idea of this activity is to give them a small taste and 
experience for the Year 4 camp next year.  
 
Presentation Day 
Our Annual Presentation Day will be held next 
Wednesday, 7th December, starting at 10:30am.  The 
awards handed out on the day will be very similar to 
previous years.  This is a time when we formally 
recognise the achievements of our students and all the 
hard work they have put into their studies this year. 
Please feel welcome to attend and celebrate student 
success with us.  
 
Narrandera High School Orientation – Year 6 
Narrandera High School orientation days will continue 
this Thursday, 1st December.  Information from the High 
School has been forwarded to each family regarding this 
matter.  If you haven’t received any correspondence, 
please contact the High School as they may not have 
your enrolment form.  This is an opportunity where our 
Year 6 students visit the High School to meet the staff 
and get information on the running of the school. 
Please encourage your child to attend all transition days 
as they are vital for a smoother running 2017. 
 
Student Reports 
Reports will be sent home Monday, 12th December.  If 
you would like an interview with your teacher to discuss 
your child’s progress, please make an appointment. This 
is a time when you can have any questions or concerns  

 
 
 
 
 
regarding your child’s education answered.  Even 
though there are no structured interviews scheduled for 
Semester 2 reports, please feel welcome to make an 
appointment if you feel it necessary. 
 
Final K-6  Assembly – Friday 16th December, 2:30pm 
Be aware that our final assembly has been changed to 
Friday, 16th December, commencing at 2:30pm.  This 
will allow us to say farewell to our Year 6 students and 
staff that may be leaving the school at the end of this 
year.  Please make this change in your diary. 
 
Year 5 Speeches 
Congratulations to our Year 5 students who presented a 
speech last week.  You all should be very proud of your 
efforts. Votes are currently being counted by the 
Australian Electoral Commission and we should know 
the outcome by the end of this week.  Good luck to all 
of the students. 
Finally, please remember to check the calendar of 
events as there is quite a lot happening around our 
school over the coming two weeks.  If you have any 
questions, make sure you call the office. 
Have a great week. 
 
Derek Noffke 
Principal 
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Canteen News 
Specials for Recess ONLY 

 

Wednesday – Coloured Cookies - $1 
Thursday – Choc Balls – 50c 
Friday – Ice-Cream Slice - $1 

Our School has students who are highly 

allergic to NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS 

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep 

our school NUT FREE 

Calendar of Events 
Date Event/s 

Monday, November 21 to 
Friday December 2 

Swim School – Years K-6 

Thursday, December 1 

Year 3 Sleepover 
Year 6 – High School 
Transition 
Last day of Kindergarten 
Transition + Luncheon 

Monday, December 5 Year 6 Farewell 

Wednesday, December 7 Presentation Day – 10.30am 

Thursday, December 8 
Year 6 – High School 
Transition – Last Day 

Friday, December 9 5/6 Fun Day 

Tuesday, December 13 Years 3-6 Pool Party 

Wednesday, December 14 K-2 Noah’s Ark Excursion 

Friday, December 16 
School Assembly – 2.30pm 
Last day for students 

2017  

Friday, January 27 Staff Development Day 

Monday, January 30 
2017 School Year commences 
for students in Years 1 to 6 

Wednesday, February 1 
School commences for 
Kindergarten students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This newsletter is produced with the support of the 
following local businesses: 

Class News 
5/6C  
Big congratulations to the Year 5 students who 
made leadership speeches last week.  It is 
incredibly daunting and you did an amazing job. 
Merit winners for last week were Maeve Simpson, 
Memphis Singh, Tenison Lee and Zoey Ingram. 
Our weeks are flying by, please get notes in as 
soon as possible.  Year 6 Farewell is next week, 
both Year 5 and 6 have had a note regarding this.  
If you have not bought back your pool party note, 
please do so as soon as possible for catering 
purposes.  Students are doing a great job at 
swimming school with big improvements 
everywhere. Thank you. 

Kerryn Cassidy – 5/6 Class Teacher. 
 

5/6H 
This week has been crazy with all the swimming 
lessons, thanks to everyone who joined in on 
swimming lessons.  Our class merit certificates this 
week go to Ainsley Maver and Dayne Essam. 
Congratulations to Isabelle Levett for receiving her 
bronze star.  Good job Bella.  And a big welcome 
back to our wonderful teacher Mrs Hugo. 

By Corinya Lyons, Aaliyah Hawkins,  
and Olivia Light.   

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Rel. Principal:   Derek Noffke 
Assistant Principal:  Karla Jamieson 
Assistant Principal: Helen Files 
Phone:   02 69592144 
Fax:   02 69593274 
Email Address: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
School Website:  www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
Canteen:  02 69591141 
Dental Clinic:  1800 450 046 
Narrandera Schools as Community Centre:    
                                   6959 3894/0422 432 504 

Scholastic Book Club 

Due Tuesday, December 6 

mailto:narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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LEETON SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC 

The School Dental Clinic is available for all children aged from 0 – 18 years of 

age.  We encourage all parents to make an appointment for your child to have a 

full dental check.  Treatment at our clinic is FREE to all children who have a 

Medicare card.  To make an appointment please telephone our call centre on 

1800 450 046 

We hope to see you soon!!!                       Sue & Cleo. 

 

FUN DAY 
CASUAL CLOTHES DAY 

Friday, December 9, we will have a 
casual clothes day as well as the 5/6 Fun 
Day.   The casual clothes will be free.  
Please wear appropriate clothing like 
closed shoes, NO THONGS AND NO 
SINGLETS.  So make sure you wear 
casual clothes on Friday, December 9. 

‘Studio 3’ Cake Stall 
This Saturday ‘Studio 3’ will be 
having a cake stall in Keisling 
Lane, starting at 8.30am.  All 
money raised will help in 
covering the costs of props and 
lighting for ‘Studio 3’ Dance 
Concert.  So come down on 
Saturday and enjoy some 
delicious cakes, cup cakes, slices 
and wonderful treats.  We will 
also be performing so you can 
buy a cake and enjoy a 
performance. 

Thank you – ‘Studio 3’ Dancers. 

 

 

NARRANDERA FARMERS MARKET 
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 4 

at SHADY GUM NURSERY 
This Sunday, December 4, we will be selling 

vegetables from our school veggie patch, 

Christmas craft and cakes and slices at the 

Narrandera Farmers Market.  We will be there 

from 9am to 12noon, at Shady Gum Nursery.  

Some of the students have made some craft to 

sell for our school.  The P & C have been nice to 

us by making cakes and slices to sell as well.  If 

you can help by donating to our stall it would be 

very much appreciated.  We would like to say 

‘Thank You’ to Mrs Seymour for all her help in 

the vegie garden.  Without her we wouldn’t be 

able to sell the veggies.  So thank you and we 

hope to see you there. 

Lauren Wickes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Members of the DrumBeat 

group 

entertained 

us at our last 

School 

Assembly.  

They were 

terrific. 
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SCHOOL ASSEMBLY – 25.11.16 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


